
 

 

 

      PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

The twenty-year contract for the management of urban and equivalent waste between the 

Central Tuscany Authority and Alia SpA has been signed. 

This activates the investment plan funded by the bond issue. 
 

Florence, 1 September  2017 – The twenty-year contract for the management of urban and equivalent 

waste, including related services, in the 59 municipalities of the Metropolitan City of Florence and the 

Provinces of Pistoia and Prato, was signed yesterday by the Director of the Central Tuscany Authority, 

Sauro Mannucci, and Alia SpA CEO Livio Giannotti. 

Alia SpA will therefore be able to activate the investment plan envisaged by the Contract, to be funded 

by means of the bond issue of 50 MM€, listed on the regulated markets, signed by institutional 

investors last March.  
 
 

Disclaimer  
This communication does not constitute an offer or an invitation to subscribe for or purchase securities. The securities referred to herein have 
not been and will not be registered under the United States Securities Act of 1933 (as amended) (the "Securities Act"). The securities may 
not be offered, sold or distributed in the United States or to U.S. persons (as defined in Regulation S under the Securities Act) as part of their 
initial offer. The securities may be initially offered and sold only outside the United States in reliance on Regulation S under the Securities Act 
and may only be resold in accordance with applicable laws. Copies of this announcement are not being made and may not be distributed or 
sent into the United States, Canada, Australia or Japan.  

 
          Alia 

    Born from the merger of 4 environmental services companies in Central Tuscany (ASM, CIS, Publiambiente, Quadrifoglio). With about 3,500 
sq. km of territory and 1.5 million resident service recipients, Alia becomes the fifth largest Italian company in the sector.   
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